
DATES 

2019 

 

PTFA 

Autumn Fair 

7th April 

10:30-3pm 

Central   

Otago 

 Triathlon 

4th April 

Students Led 

Conference 

9th April 

 

Term 1 Ends 

12th April 

 

Happy Easter 

See you all 

Back in Term 

2 

Anzac Day 

25th April 

 

Term 2 

Starts 

29th April 

School News   

Last Friday, Glenorchy School had a visit from Pip and Harold 
the Giraffe in the Life Education Trust van. The focus was on 
learning about friendships, resilience and conflict resolution. 
The Senior Room also learnt about feelings and emotions, and 
decision making. We are completing follow up activities in the 

classroom and there is an activity booklet 
being sent home that you can work on 
with your child. This will help reinforce 

the learning done 
at school.   

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

We have two teams competing in the Central Otago Triathlon in 
Cromwell on Thursday 4 April. Good luck to the Year 7 Mixed 
Team of Toby, Ben and Sadie, and to the Year 6 Mixed Team of 
Nate, Finlay and Hazel. 
 

This Thursday morning, a group of Year 10 students from    
Kavanagh College in Dunedin will be visiting Glenorchy School. 
They have a number of activities planned to do with our        
children based around the Maori history of this area.    
 
It has been great to see the children’s enthusiasm for the 
school garden lately. Thank you to Anita and Kay who have 
been working with the children in the garden throughout the 
term. Also, a big thank you to Sue and Jake from ARO HA who 
came to school earlier this term to show us how to make    
compost. We have been impressed by the responsibility the  
students in the Senior Room have taken in turning the compost 
and keeping records of the temperature the compost reaches. 
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Student-led conferences are on Tuesday 9 April. Please book in a time by         
filling out the sheet in the School Foyer. Alternatively, email Gorettie with an  
approximate time and she will do this for you.   
 

The School Fair is on Sunday 7 April. We appreciate all the effort the PTFA has 
put into organising this. Hopefully, the weather will be better this time around. 
We look forward to seeing you all there. 
 
 

Paula, Nicole, Courtney and Gorettie 


